
 

  

PREFACE 

 

 

We are pleased to present the newest volume of the Mongolian Geoscientist. 

 

Because of the COVID-19 all around the world is under quarantine. Although, we still have the 

chance to do research and the freedom to publish online. Despite the difficult times, I would like 

special thanks to all researchers who have published their articles in this volume. 

 

This volume 50 contains 5 papers with a distinct authorship from different countries. Published 

articles focused on paleontology, geology, geochronology, geodesy, and mineral deposit research. Our 

Editorial Board members and external invited reviewers extensively reviewed these papers. I believe 

that all papers published during this issue will have a great contribution to the Geoscience research, 

academic and professional field. 

 

Our journal stands one of the scientific journals published in Mongolia. We are aiming to become an 

internationally recognized open access journal. We invite authors from everywhere to submit their 

valuable research for publication in our journal. The journal’s editorial board members wish to thank 

everyone who over the years has contributed to Mongolian Geoscientist. We also thank all of the 

authors who contributed to the present issue. 

 

 

Batkhishig Bayaraa 

Editor-in-Chief 

mongoliangeoscientist@must.edu.mn 

https://doi.org/10.5564/mgs.v50i0.1324  

mailto:mongoliangeoscientist@must.edu.mn
https://doi.org/10.5564/mgs.v50i0.1324

